
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GVI/NFI 28th October 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RE: APPRENTICESHIP INFORMATION EVENING – THURSDAY, 28TH NOVEMBER 2019 
 
As part of our programme of careers education, I would like to invite you to attend an 
Apprenticeships Information Evening on Thursday, 28th November from 6:00 p.m. to 
7:00 p.m. in the Millennium Hall.  The purpose of the evening is to give parents the 
opportunity to find out more about the range of apprenticeships available in the modern 
workplace, so that they can better support students with their decision making.  The 
presentation will be given by Rebekah Shaxted from ASK (Apprenticeship Support and 
Knowledge) which is supported by the National Apprenticeship Service. 
 
The nature of apprenticeships in the modern workplace has been transformed in recent 
years, with a huge variety available to young people in terms of both level and industry, 
within Kent; Swale has been at the forefront of this transformation.  For students leaving 
school at 16 and 18, apprenticeships can provide a real alternative to continued full-time 
education or employment and many students from Fulston Manor have successfully moved 
into an apprenticeship at the end of their time here. 
 
Whilst it is aimed at parents, students are more than welcome to accompany you to this 
evening, which I hope will provide useful information on the range of apprenticeship choices 
available. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr G Vigeon 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


